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Dear 4B Students & Families,
My name is Miss 
Shinnie
 and I am 
lucky enough to be the
 newest member of your classroom!
I am currently a 4
th
 year student from Australian Catholic University.
 I have always loved learning and am very excited for all the new and exciting things we are going to learn from each other over the next few weeks.
It’s going to be a fun 6 weeks full of learning and new adventures and I can’t wait to see what this experience has in store for us. I want to know ALL about the students, but firstly I’m going to tell you a few things about me.
I grew up in Burpengary 
with my family
 and went to high school just around the corner from here at Saint Columbans College
. I
 am one of four children and
 have two
 brothers, 
one sister
, three 
cats and one dog! 
I have worked on registers at Coles for the last SIX years and am very excited to be nearly finished my studies.
 
I have completed t
wo 
placements before. They included: 
Saint Eugene College Year 6 and Southern Cross College with Prep.
 I am looking forward to working with the year four students, their families and the community over the next few weeks!
)
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My Favourites
Colour: 
Purple
Animal: 
Cat
Movie:  
The parent trap
Band:
 The Beach Boys
Book: 
The Hunger Games
Season: 
Spring
Sports Team: 
Brisbane Broncos
Take away: 
Boost Juice
Hobby: 
Going to the markets
Place:
 Moreton Island
)
 (
There is an optional ‘Welcome to Our Classroom’ notice attached, please feel free to fill this out and send back. The purpose of this is for me, as a pre-service teacher to find out some information about your child to better support their learning.
Please feel free to contact Mrs 
Kube
 if you have any questions for me, otherwise drop by our classroom over the next 
six 
weeks. 
)
